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November 19, 2020
Dear Students, Parents and Guardians,

| am writing to let you know that a Lebanon Middle School staff member has tested positive for
COVID-19. This case is not connected to the case | wrote about earlier this week. The staff
member was last in school on November 13", | have consulted with Uncas Health District to
ensure appropriate measures are taken. We conducted contact tracing. Students and staff
members considered close contacts have been notified and asked to quarantine.

Because we have several staff members that will need to quarantine, we will not have enough
substitutes to provide classroom and student support coverage. Lebanon Middle School will go
to Distance Learning starting tomorrow, Friday, November 20. If all goes well, LMS will return to
In School instruction on Monday, November 30.

| will spare you a second reading this week of all the COVID-19 safety precautions. | will remind
you that cases are on the rise in Lebanon and surrounding towns. Do be careful.

Hoping you and your loved ones are healthy and well.
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